
Chicks-in-the-Sticks 

Workshops for Women 

  

The planning committee for “Chicks-in-the-Sticks”, Workshops for Women, is working on the 

2023 event. This year’s event will be June 17, from 8 am to 5 pm.  We are looking for 

presenters for this year’s program. Our goal is to offer classes that engage woman in outdoor 

activities and help them feel more comfortable and secure through active “hands on” 

participation in those activities.  

Classes should do one or more of the following: 

• teach an outdoor skill; 

• introduce students to an outdoor activity; 

• give students something to take home with them. 

If you participated in the past, we would like to have you back. If you have a new program we 

would like to hear about it. 

  

Please reply ASAP to let us know if you can (or can’t) be a presenter this year so we can 

continue planning a program schedule. 
 

From each instructor we need 

(1) The Class Name 

(2) A brief description of the class 

(3) A brief Bio of the instructor 
 

If you have questions, we can be contacted at all of the following: 

  

John Kolojejchick                 email: jokoloje@gmail.com 

1238 Shaffer Run Rd.           email: libbymclouth@gmail.com 

Oil City PA 16301                  

814-676-6435                         website: friendsocsp.org    


